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RESCINDING 8/17/2020 NOTICE OF 
INTENT TO AWARD 

“Tree Removal and Recovery Services for the Camp Fire in Butte 
County” DRR19067 

August 25, 2020 
 

The Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery is 
rescinding the initial Notice of Intent to Award posted 8/17/2020 
for the 2 separate contracts for the “Tree Removal Services for 

the Camp Fire in Butte County” DRR19067. 
 

CalRecycle commits in writing through a public posting and 
mailing (with a copy provided to DGS, OLS) that if CalRecycle 
proceeds with an award (to the original proposed awardee or 

another bidder) that CalRecycle will issue, post, and directly notify 
all bidders when a new Notice of Intent to Award is issued.  

Bidders may refile bid protests based on the revised NIA. New 
protests will need to be filed by Bidders concerning that notice.   

 (Dated 8/25/20). 
 
 

 


